
Night works - 
Lindum station
UPDATED

What?

Queensland Rail’s traffic management contractor will be attending Lindum 
station to temporarily close a section of the North Road carpark to support 
preliminary works for the station accessibility upgrade.

Personnel will close a section of carpark to facilitate the removal of site facilities 
and project equipment. Carpark closure activities are not expected to be noisy. 

Due to ground conditions encountered, this after hours activity has been 
rescheduled from the works recently notified (removal of site facilities were 
originally planned for Tuesday 24 October). 
 

When?
Personnel will be on site from 4am to close a section of the North Road carpark 
on: 

•	 Thursday 26 October (revised date for after hours activity).

Where? Work will occur at Lindum station, North Road carpark.

Impacts Personnel in the carpark 
setting up bollards

Night and early 
morning activity

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding as we undertake these important investigations. 
Works may be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, call 13 16 17 or email customerfeedback@qr.com.au

http://queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification
tel:+61131617
mailto:mailto:customerfeedback%40qr.com.au?subject=

